



CONTACT US

www.coafcu.org

Downtown Branch

3661 N. 6th St, Abilene, TX 79603 (325) 691-2300 or (800) 535-2157 Fax (325) 673-0069 Lobby Hours: Monday – Friday 8:30am-5:30pm Drive Thru Hours: Monday – Friday 7:30am-5:30pm Drive Thru -Saturday 9:00am-1:00pm

Rolling Green Branch

3350 Rolling Green Drive Fax (325) 692-0096

Lobby Hours: Monday – Friday 8:30am-5:30pm Drive Thru Hours: Monday – Friday 8:30am-5:30pm Lobby & Drive thru: Saturday – 9:00am-1:00pm

MAX TELEPHONE TELLER – 24/7

(325) 691-2301 or (800) 231-3328

LOST/STOLEN DEBIT or CREDIT CARDS

MasterCard Debit Card – (800) 472-3272 MasterCard Credit Card – (800) 442-4757

Email: contact@coafcu.org **ABA/Online:** www.coafcu.org

Apply for a Loan 24x7 (866) 292-7675

Payment Specialist Office (325) 691-2320

ROUTING and TRANSIT NUMBER

311380859

NLMS #715515



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Jim McDonald, Chairman Kevin Smotherman, Vice Chairman Diane Schmahl, Secretary Jodie McGaughey, Treasurer Charles Price, Member David Hernandez, Member Michael Bob Starr, Member

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE

Ken Simonton, *Chairman*David Herd, *Member*Barney Johnson, *Member*David Roberts, *Member*



COMMUNITIES OF ABILENE

Federal Credit Union

www.coafcu.org

Introducing our New President/CEO

Mr. Clint Wilson

Clint grew up in Snyder, Texas and graduated Snyder High School in 1993. Following high school, he attended Hardin-Simmons University and pitched for the baseball team for a year. Following his year at HSU, Clint transferred to Texas Tech University and graduated in 1998. While attending Texas Tech



University, he met his wife, Hayley and they married in 1998. Immediately following college, Clint commissioned into the United States Air Force and attended pilot training where he was assigned to fly the C-130. The Wilsons were assigned to Dyess Air Force base in March 2001-2005, as the Commander of the 317th Operations Support Squadron from 2013-2015 and finally as the 317th Operations Group Commander from 2019-2021. Clint's

final assignment in the Air Force was as the 386th Air Expeditionary Wing Commander, Ali Al Salem, Kuwait. Clint holds a Masters Degree in Business Administration and a Masters Degree in Strategic Studies and served as a Legislative Fellow on Capitol Hill, Washington, DC in 2012. Clint and Hayley are the proud parents of Pierce, Cash, Gage and Reese and members of Beltway Park Church.



October 8-

Business Mercado at the Convention Center



October 20- International Credit Union Day



November 6 -Daylight Savings Time Ends



November 24-Thanksgiving Day -CLOSED

December 24-26
Christmas - CLOSED

December 31-January 2nd CLOSED for New Year

Commumities of Abilene FCU

is here to provide information that is both insightful and informative, in addition to reflecting our ultimate goal of helping our credit union member and to better serve our community. We will walk you through every step of the way of any service and make sure you are receiving the greatest benefit from your current field of membership.



We are here for YOU!





Dear Member,

As we enter the holiday season, it might be a great time to consider our Skip-A-Loan Payment. This could free up some additional money for you to use for holiday purchases. The guidelines are listed below:

- You can only skip November or December, not both.
- Only signature, car, truck, motorcycle, ATVs and Jet Ski loans are eligible to skip.
- Loans that have been granted a deferred payment (for any reason other than previously offered seasonal skip a loan payment) during the life of the loan are not eligible.
- Loans that have been over 30 days delinquent in the last 12 months are not eligible.
- Loans that have not had 3 months of payment history are not eligible.

Current proof of insurance must be presented with the request to skip for all loans secured with the above-mentioned eligible collateral. Request forms will be available after October 3rd on the website and at all two of our locations.

Clint Wilson, President/CEO



www.coafcu.org